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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Barbara Edwards,     ) 

) 
Complainant,  ) 

) 
v.       )  File No. EC-2020-0252 

) 
Evergy Missouri West, Inc.,    ) 
d/b/a Evergy Missouri West    ) 

   ) 
Respondent  ) 

 
JOINT PROPOSED DATES FOR IN-PERSON HEARING 

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through counsel, on behalf of itself, Barbara Edwards (“Complainant”), and  

Evergy Missouri West, Inc., d/b/a Evergy Missouri West (“Respondent”)(collectively 

“Parties”), and for the Parties’ Joint Proposed Dates for In-Person Hearing,  

state as follows: 

1.  On July 24, 2020, the Commission ordered the Parties to propose dates, 

on or after September 1, 2020, to hold an in-person hearing at the Commission’s Office 

in the Governor Office Building, 200 Madison Street, Jefferson City, Missouri. 

2. Following discussion amongst the Parties, it has been agreed that any date 

during the week of September 21, 2020 is acceptable for an in-person hearing. 

3. Due to the ongoing nature of the COVID-19 pandemic, Respondent 

requests that, if the Commission were to hold an in-person hearing on any of the proposed 

dates herein, a phone or video line be provided for the remote testimony of  

Respondent witnesses.  
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WHEREFORE, the Parties respectfully propose that an in-person hearing, if 

possible, be held the week of September 21, 2020 at the Governor Office Building,  

200 Madison Street, Jefferson City, Missouri.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Travis J. Pringle 
Travis J. Pringle 
Legal Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 71128 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-4140 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
travis.pringle@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all parties and/or counsel of record on 
this 3rd day of August, 2020. 

 
/s/ Travis J. Pringle 

mailto:kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov

